
From: ron@formarchitects.com.au [mailto:ron@formarchitects.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 1 September 2017 3:38 PM 
To: Michael Rogers 

Cc: Karen Hughes; Emma Brown 
Subject: Re: Heritage Advice Request for planning proposal at 2-22 William Street Granville  

 
Hi Emma, Karen & Michael, 
I have reviewed the documents provided and visited the site. 
In my opinion, as the last remaining cottage of a group it should be retained and adapted for 
reuse as part of the proposed development. 
It is an important interpretive item in maintaining understanding of the social, cultural and 
demographic context of the suburb of Granville. 
regards, 
Ron 
 
Ron Edgar B Arch FAIA 
Principal/Director  
nominated architect nswarb 5022 
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Don’t forget to follow FORM architects on Facebook!  
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